
Research 
Funding 

Opportunity 

The Value of Health Research 
 

The National Bureau of Economic Research (NBER) and Institute for 
Fiscal Studies (IFS) have obtained grant funding to support pilot research 
on topics related to the value of health research. 
  
Topics of interest include (but are not limited to): 
• Identifying metrics of the output of the research process 
• Understanding the research involved in health improvement 
• The interaction between public and private research inputs and outputs 
• Incorporating distributional issues when valuing the benefits of health 

research or innovation 
 

Awards of up to $25,000 in direct costs. Funds may be requested for 
investigator salary, research assistance, data purchases or data 
preparation services, travel funds for colleague exchanges, or other 
research expenses. Small-budget proposals are welcome. 
 
 

Who may apply:  Faculty or post-doctoral researchers in any relevant 
discipline (economics, epidemiology, medical research, etc.) are invited to 
submit a one-page proposal on any topic related to the value of health 
research. Affiliation with NBER or IFS is not required.   
 

 
 

For more information, visit our website 
nber.org/aging/valmed 

 
 
 

 

 Application Materials 
► 1 page proposal  

► current CV 

► description of your budget needs 

 
Combine all materials into a single PDF 
and send by email to:   

valmed at nber.org 
(Subject Line: Pilot Funding)  

 
Eligibility  
Faculty or Post-Doctoral researchers  
Applicants from diverse backgrounds, 
including individuals from under-
represented racial and ethnic groups, 
individuals with disabilities, and women 
are encouraged to apply. 

 

Deadline:  Applications will be reviewed 
as received through December 1, 2016 
 

Applicants will be notified by email on or 
before January 10, 2017 
 
 
  
  
  
  

Funding for the Valuing Medical Research network is provided by the National Institute on Aging through Grant R24AG058049 to the National Bureau of Economic Research (NBER) and 
by ESRC through Grant ES/M008673/1 to the Institute for Fiscal Studies (IFS) in the United Kingdom.  
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